To: Secretary to the Aarhus Convention 

United Nations Economic Comission for Europe 

Environment and Human Settlement Division

Room 332, Palais des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland

Phone: +41 22 917 2384

Fax: +41 22 917 06 34

Email: public.participation@unece.org
Ref ACCC/C/2010/51

From: Terra MILENIUL III
...

Dear Secretary General,

We learned that the Romanian Government claims that a working group was established in 2007 to draft the energy strategy and that we were a part of it. Therefore we have to deny having any involvement in drafting this strategy. All public consultation in this case consisted in posting the project on the web site in Romanian language for 10 days. We sent comments to this projects and that was all. Please note that we did not participate in any working group related to the Romanian energy strategy. 

Executive director, 
